HARVARD MEDICAL SCHOOL - MASSACHUSETTS GENERAL HOSPITAL

BENJAMIN CASTLEMAN, M.D. Clinical Professor of Pathology Chief, Department of Pathology Address

DEPARTMENT OF PATHOLOGY

Massachusetts General Hospital

Boston 14, Massachusetts

August 23, 1955

Dr. Alberto Hurtado Apartado 1116 Lima, Peru

Dear Dr. Hurtado:

It will be perfectly all right for Dr. de Mola to arrange for his registration after he arrives in Boston. Ask him to see me first and I will explain the necessary details to him.

Will you also ask him to write me on what day he is planning to arrive.

Sincerely yours,

Benjamin Castleman, M. D.

BC:gm